
LEGAL NOTICE 

Electors and taxpayers of the Town of Warren are advised of a budget hearing to be           
held on Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 7:30pm at the Warren Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road, 
on the 2022-2023 Town Budget. 

Respectfully, 
Eric Schoenfeld, Chairman, Board of Finance   
Dated this 20th day of April 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


